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It is gratifying that on the same day Massachusetts officials announced the state’s goal of reducing overall electricity consumption,
Gov. Deval Patrick remains firmly in support of Cape Wind (“Governor: Cape Wind’s a done deal,” Jan. 29). Approval of Cape
Wind will demonstrate political decisiveness and will reignite Massachusetts’ manufacturing base.

The installation of 130 windmills in Nantucket Sound will not only produce two-thirds of the electricity required by Cape Cod and
the islands - thereby reducing our state’s demand for fossil fuels - but the project will keep transportation and construction crews
busy for years to come.

- Stacy Clark, Jamaica Plain
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